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Dates for your diary 

  

May is Prader-Willi Syndrome Awareness month as we have a child with this condition, 

we would like to promote awareness of the condition by wearing something orange 

on Thursday 23rd May. Your support with this is much appreciated. 

The nursery will be closed to everyone for Public Holiday’s on Friday 24th May and 

Monday 27th May.  

  

 

 Primary One Induction  

The Next Primary Induction visit for Antonine, Langfaulds and Camstradden will take 

place on Thursday 6th June from 9:30 -10:30 am. It is important that you accompany 

your child on this visit to receive valuable information from the schools.                                                                                            

     School Leavers ceremony and Party Day                                                      

The School Leavers ceremony will now take place on Wednesday 19th June at 5:00 pm. 

In order for this to happen the building will close to all at 4:00 pm to allow the staff 

time to prepare. All preschool children should return to the nursery at 4:45 pm   

The end term parties will take place on Wednesday 26th of June; your child will attend 

for their normal session. If this is a day that your child does not normally attend. Please 

speak to Catherine or Mary.   



 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sponsored Bear Hunt 

Firstly, I would like to express my sincerest apologies for all the 

confusion around the sponsored Bear Hunt, which should have taken 

place in Drumchapel Park; however due to a breakdown in 

communication we had to quickly improvise and have it in Our Secret 

Garden/School Grounds instead, as we did not have enough staff or 

volunteer parents. The most important thing was that the children had 

great fun taking part.  

On that note I would to express my heartfelt gratitude for the generous 

amount of donations that we have received so far; totalling £2559.97. 

 

Term Time and 52 weeks last day 

Wednesday the 26th June is the last day of term for our term time staff and children. 

Return date is Wednesday 14th August. 

We hope that you all have a fabulous summer break and look forward to seeing you 

in August. 

The pre school children who attend on a 52 weeks basis will finish on Tuesday 6th 

August.  

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our school leavers the very best 

of luck as they begin the next part of their educational journey to start Primary One. 

Good Luck! 

 

You may have noticed that we had some lovely free fresh vegetables out in 

the foyer last week.  

We are currently working in partnership with Glasgow University, NHS Health 

Improvement in Greater Glasgow and Clyde and Nourish Scotland to promote the 

Yes to Veg! Project.  

The vegetables have been kindly provided by Locavore in Partick. 

The Project will run over 4 weeks with a fresh delivery of vegetables every week. 

All we ask is that when you take the vegetables home; talk to your child about 

them, let them help to prepare the vegetables for lunch or dinner and send us 

some photos please.  

Lastly, I wanted to thank everyone who managed to complete the questionnaires. 


